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Dear Fellow Republicans: March 17, 2017 

Thank you for your continued support of Mason County Republicans. If 
you have not had the opportunity to join, please consider becoming a 
member by returning a completed membership form enclosed with this 
letter. 

As a member of the Mason County Republicans, you can be a part of the 
grassroots movement. In the 2016 General Election, every Mason County 
precinct favored Republican candidates across the ballot. Currently, our 
members have had the privilege of being directly involved with our local 
Representatives, Congressmen, and their election campaigns. America is 
once again ready to lead, and we, the grassroots, are the heart of this 
leadership.  

Michigan had an active election year, with two County and State 
Conventions. Our Delegates voiced the direction of the Michigan 
Republican Party, putting solid Republicans on our Michigan ballot. We 
worked diligently on getting our mobile GOP Headquarters established 
during the presidential election year and we created a platform in order for 
our Delegates to be heard. Our efforts also included placing over 600 
Trump signs, as well as Huizenga, Bergman, and VanderWall signs and 
literature in strategic locations throughout Mason County. As a result, our 
outreach activities assisted in electing our Republican leaders. 

In 2017, we have opportunities to grow our local party, reach out to young 
Republicans and let our lawmakers know that Mason County is a growing 
force of citizenry. Work still remains to be done, with upcoming 
gubernatorial and Senate races that will be intense. If you have any ideas 
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for projects or topics, please email at carolines_cloud79@yahoo.com or call 
at 231-690-6300. 

We are looking forward to 2017, and have many outreach opportunities 
ahead of us. To name a few, we will be: 

• Creating a Float for the Independence Day Parade and Freedom 
Festival: July 4 

• Friday Night Live Booth: July 14, 21, 28, and August 4 

• Western Michigan Fair Booth: August 8-12 

• And as an environmental stewardship, we will be participating in the 
Highway Cleanup Dates: April 15-23, July 15-23, and September 23-
October 1 

• As a group, we enjoy social gatherings to boot. The Lincoln Day 
Dinner May 8th, with Special Guest Speaker Bill Huizenga, then our 
Fall Picnic, and other events will be advertised as dates are 
determined.  

Your Executive Committee members are listed on our active website: 
www.masoncountygop.org, There is the Mason County GOP Facebook 
page that you can post and share with your friends, and leave comments 
and ideas as well. The 2017-2018 Mason County Republican Executive 
Committee officers are: Carolyn Cater, Chairman; John Beckett, Vice-
Chairman; Rebecca Jo Robinson, Secretary; and John Kreinbrink, Treasurer. 

Thank you for your participation and active involvement in the Mason 
County Republicans. You help set the tone and direction of this group, and 
I hope to reflect this. Please show your enthusiasm for the party with your 
participation and your donation to the Mason County Republicans with the 
enclosed dues application and/or contribution form. 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

Carolyn Cater 
Chairman, Mason County Republicans 
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